

College Avenue Grays Essex RM17 5UX

Telephone: 01375 376173

Fax: 01375 394724

26th June 2018

Dear Parent/ Carer,

"Grays Convent High School is an outstanding Catholic school in every respect"

We write to you as we move towards the end of the school year with excellent news regarding Grays Convent, especially in relation to its work as a Catholic school.

On the 12th June 2018 Inspectors commissioned by the Diocese of Brentwood came to us to undertake a **'Section 48' Inspection** of the school. This is the inspection of the school both in terms of its teaching of Religious Education and the nature of the Catholic life of the school.

We are very pleased and proud to tell you that this inspection was excellent for the school and in fact **Grays Convent was judged as Outstanding in all areas including**; Overall Effectiveness, Outcomes for Pupils, Leaders, Governors and Managers & Provision.

Please find attached the report for our Section 48 Inspection. I hope you will be pleased with the opening statement which I have reproduced here!

Such an outcome is a result of the hard work of so many people in school, and a testament to our relationship with you. Thank you for your support. We continue, as the report identifies, our relentless pursuit of excellence for your daughters, but on this occasion, well done to everyone and what a way to end our year together!!

Your servant,

PENNY JOHNSON HEADTEACHER TAYO OSENI-ALEXIS
CHAIR OF GOVERNORS













